
 

 

     
 
 Dear Parent/Carer, 
Welcome to our July newsletter.  Can you believe we are 
almost at the end of the year, only 3 weeks left, where has 
the time gone!  Let’s hope the weather picks up and we can 
get back to enjoying the outdoors each evening until we 
finish.  
 

 

 

Fare well year 6 
I would like to take this opportunity to say 
a huge good luck and farewell to all our 
year 6 children.  We hope your transition 
into high school is seamless and that you 
enjoy all the opportunities that it has to 
offer. We wish you every success in the 
future - make sure you come back and see 
us. 
 

Registration Forms 
Thank you to those that have already returned their child’s 
up-to-date registration form.  Just a quick reminder to those 
who haven’t, to check, sign,  date and send them back in 
please.  If we do not receive your child’s form back in and 
you have booked a regular place or you require ad-hoc 
sessions in Keys Club, you will not, unfortunately, be able 
to attend, so it is imperative that you return it to school as 
soon as possible.  Your co-operation is greatly appreciated. 
 

Activities 
We still have lots and lots of planned 
outdoor activities we are hoping to ‘cram 
in’ before the end of the year.  Activities 
this month will include: whack-a-rat, bubble 
play, tug-o-war, Summer                 
mocktails, netball, tennis competition, Nerf 
gun challenge, ice cream challenge 
parachute games, gardening, a movie night 
and much more. 

Food Art Competition 
The Food Art Competition was a great success with so 
many of our children taking part.  A huge thank you to all 
the parents/carers for providing all the ingredients needed.  
The children had a super time and created some lovely 
‘pictures’ with their food stuffs, making it a tough decision 
to choose a winner.  Well done to Arthur and Luke our KS1 
and KS2 winners. 
 

Change of Days/Extra Days 
If you need to change your days in Keys or 
add extra days, please can you do this via 
the webpage – jotter form.  Alternatively, 
you can email directly at keysclub@st-
petersrc.lancs.sch.uk.  Please note that 
sessions are only guaranteed once you have 
received a reply email confirming the days. 

Keys Club Mobile - 07946 024968 
School Office (School hours only) - 01706 

229972 
email: keysclub@stpetersrc.lancs.sch.uk 

 

Thank you! 
As it is our final newsletter of the school 
year, I would just like to take this 
opportunity to thank all the parents for 
your continued support and also to the 
amazing staff team at Keys that help to 
ensure that things run efficiently and 
smoothly, I could not do it without you all.  
Thank-you! 

Thank you for your continued support                                                    
from all the Keys Club staff  

Mrs. Sarker, Mrs. Smith, Mr. Smith, Mrs. Bell, Mrs 
Wilmore, Mrs Wood and Mrs. Raja. 

 


